
 

 

June 2014 EDITION 

 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 

Frank Bayles – President – 812-343-5093 or bayles281@gmail.com 

Rick Mackey – Vice President – 812-350-3092 or rick.a.mackey@cummins.com 

Shelby Murphy – Treasurer – 812-498-4001 or shelbylmurphy12@gmail.com 

Julia Murphy – Secretary – 812-498-6899 or murphydjms@aol.com 

 

 

NEXT MONTHLY MEETING: 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, July 16
th
 at MainSource Bank on 

West Highway 46 in Columbus.  The meeting will begin at 6:30pm. 



 

 

Hot Summer Days Car Show (Sponsored by the Corvette Club of Columbus) 

July 12
th

 (Saturday); Fair Oaks Mall, Columbus. Registration is from 8am-12noon. Awards at 

2:30pm.  Registration fee is $20.00 

 

 

Old Fort Mustangers Mustang & Ford Show 
July 19

th
 (Saturday); Ivy Tech Coliseum Campus, 3800 North Anthony Blvd, Fort Wayne, IN.  

Registration is from 8am-11am; Awards at 3pm.  Registration fee is $20.00. 

 

 

Shelby Shifters Car Show 
July 20

th
 (Sunday); Kennedy Park, Shelbyville, IN.  Show is open to any year vehicle, including 

motorcycles. Registration is from 8am-11am.  Awards at 3pm.  Registration fee is $12.00 ($10 

before 7/13). 

 

  

Tri-State Show Mustang & All Ford Show 
July 27

th
 (Sunday); Dave & Buster’s, 11775 Commons Drive, Springdale, OH.  Registration is 

from 9am to 12noon.  Awards at 4pm.  Registration fee is $20.00. 

 

 

Hoosier Mustang Club Summer Slam Car Show 
August 9

th
 (Saturday); Clarion Hotel in Columbus.  We need everyone’s help in making this a 

successful show.  Tammy will be sending out an e-mail with details. 

 

 

Race to Indy Mustang and All Ford Show 
August 9

th
 (Saturday); Sharp Wholesale Parts (formerly Burd Ford), 10320 E. Pendleton Pike, 

Indianapolis, IN.  Registration is from 9am-12noon.  Awards at 4:00pm.  Registration fee is 

$20.00. 

 

 

5
th

 Annual Remember Blake Car Show 
August 9

th
 (Saturday); Franklin Community Middle School, 625 Grizzly Club Drive, Franklin, 

IN.  Registration is from 9am-12noon.  Awards at 3pm.  Registration fee is $15.00.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
Aug: 
 

6
th

- Terry Able 

6
th

- William “Billy” Bayles 

8
th

- Marge Bott 

16
th
- Julia Murphy 

21
st
 – Bruce Nolting 

21
st
- Don Huckaby 

26
th
- Cindy Crump 

 

Sept: 

 
3

rd
- Lynn Weidner 

4
th

- Leah Kuhn 

8
th

- Tyler Dewar 

8
th

- Lenora Parrott 

14
th
- Sharon Parker 

15
th
- Joan Mabe 

17
th
- Linda Ross 

22
nd

- Ruth Boyle 

25
th
- Danielle Bayles 

30
th
- Jan Marlin 

 
IF I’VE MISSED A BIRTHDAY, PLEASE CONTACT ME…. Julia (MurphyDJMS@aol.com) 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
We have a balance of $2,118.59 in the bank. 

 



 

 
 

 

Hoosier Mustang Club Ice Cream Social 
July 12

th
 (Saturday); Hartsville, IN Shelter House.  From 5pm-7pm. 

 

Falls City Mustang Club Cruise-ins 
July 18

th
 and August 15

th
  – Quartermaster Station, E. 10

th
 Street, Jeffersonville, 

IN. 

 

Ritter’s Cruise-In, Columbus 
Tuesday evenings from 5:00pm to 7:00pm. 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday, June 18, 2014 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Minutes from the last meeting were posted on overhead screen and reviewed by club 
members.  Frank Bayles made a motion to approve the minutes; Julia Murphy seconded 

the motion. 

 

 Attendance was extremely low for this club meeting.  It was suggested that a leadership 
meeting should be held to address what could be done to improve our club.  Plans are to 

draft a Questionnaire to send out to the club members to get feedback/ideas on what we 

can do to make the meetings and activities more fun an enjoyable. 

 

 It was suggested by a club member that we try to schedule a speaker from various 
businesses to give a presentation during a portion of our monthly meetings to help make 

them more interesting and informative.  We will also address this in the Questionnaire. 

 

 Tammy Barker suggested we send a postcard to those who haven’t been regularly 

attending the meetings. 



 

 An e-mail will be sent prior to the monthly club meeting as a reminder to attend. 

 

 Valarie Sell and Tammy Barker purchased Door Prizes from Wal-Mart for the Bob 
Poynter Show.  David Murphy made a motion to reimburse them.  Julia Murphy 

seconded the motion. 

 

 We had a great turnout for the Club Picnic at Brown County.  The shelter house worked 
much better and provided better accommodations in case of inclement weather.  It was 

suggested that we plan to use this same shelter house for next year’s picnic.  We also 

discussed changing the time to 6:30pm for convenience of club members. 

 

 The Bob Poynter 50
th

 Anniversary Car Show was very successful.  Several people 

attended.  Our club had approximately 17 to 18 cars.  We are in hopes they continue this 

next year.  If so, plans are to advertise more to draw in even more cars. 

 

 A few members attended the Spring Fling Car Show in Brown County.  Attendance was 
low this year, possibly due to the 50

th
 in Charlotte. 

 

 Members that attended the 50
th

 in Charlotte had a great time.  It is in hopes that they are 
better prepared for future shows.  A few club members sent e-mails to express their 

concerns about public relations and communications.  MCA did not seem to handle 

things well and hopefully feedback will help with their next big event.  The drive to 

Charlotte was very enjoyable. 

 

 The Ice-Cream Social is scheduled for 7/12 at the shelter house in Hartsville, IN from 
5pm-7pm.  Frank Bayles stated that Kyle Weidner is in need of volunteers to make ice 

cream.  Please contact Frank if you will be able to provide some. 

 

 There were several Mustang’s at Ritter’s, however, the Corvette Club has not yet 
attended.  When discussion was made about the yearly competition with the Corvette 

Club, Tammy suggested that we focus more on growing our club rather than having a 

competition. 

 

 Summer Slam Car Show- Tammy Barker reported that donations are coming in along 

with some items for the Goody Bags.  She suggested we check with Ritter’s about 

serving ice cream during the show.  If they cannot commit she suggests we see if Yo 

Mama’s might want to provide yogurt during the show……  The DJ has been scheduled.  

It will either be the regular DJ or his nephew….  Tammy stated we still need to get the 

word out about donations and to pass out as many flyers and advertise on as many 

websites as we can…… Last year we had enough door prizes that everyone registered 

received one.  We would like to be as successful this year. 

 

Frank Bayles proposed we close the meeting.  Dave Sell seconded.  Meeting was adjourned. 



NEW BUSINESS 

 
 It was a great day for the tour of the Ray Skillman Auto Museum on  May 31

st
.  

Several club members were in attendance.  Traveled to Suds afterwards for a nice 

evening. 

 

 Moose Park Car Show was on June 1
st
.  Tim Blaney and Deb Mensendiek both won 

top 40 trophies. 

 

 Deb Mensendiek also attended the Airport Aviation Day car show on June 7th and 
won the Mayor’s Choice Award. 

 

 Southside Mustangs & Fast Fords Show was June 14
th

.  Jerry Mihay and Billy 
Danforth attended. 

 

 Old Business minutes were displayed on the screen.  Minutes were approved as 
shown. 

 

 Cars and Guitars Car Show in Seymour will be on Saturday, June 28
th

.  Members 

should meet at the Jay C Food Store parking lot (near the high school) at 12noon. 

 

 Reminder about the Cluster Buster’s all car show at the Ray Skillman Auto Museum 
on 7/4.  An e-mail will be sent out with meeting place/time details. 

 

 Reminder about the National Guard car show on 7/5 in Indy.  An e-mail will also be 
sent out prior to the show with details regarding place and time to meet. 

 

 Ice Cream Social will be at the Hartsville, IN shelter house on 7/12.  Kyle and his dad 

will be making Ice Cream as Well as Jim and Marge Bott. 

 

 Tammy gave an update on the Summer Slam Show.  Several things have came in.  
Aaron’s is a $200 sponsor and will also have a booth.  Door prizes are still needed.  

Please continue to work in support of the club.  The next car show meeting will be on 

6/25 at the Clarion Hotel at 6:30pm.  Tammy will send an e-mail as a reminder. 

 

 A questionnaire was drawn up to get feedback on ways to improve the club.  A few 

were passed out during the meeting.  The same one will be e-mailed to club members 

so they can fill it out online.  We would appreciate everyone’s response!  If you 
would prefer one be sent to you by mail, please contact Julia Murphy 

(MurphyDJMS@aol.com or 812-498-6899). 

 

Frank Bayles made a motion to close the meeting.  Sharon Hembree seconded the 

motion. 

 

 



 

 

Oreo No-Bake Cheesecake 

36 OREO Cookies, divided 

¼ cup butter, melted 

4 pkg’s. (8oz each) Philadelphia 

 Cream Cheese, softened 

¾ cup sugar 

1 tsp. vanilla 

 1 8oz container of Cool Whip, 

thawed 

 

CHOP 15 cookies coarsely. Finely crush remaining cookies; mix with butter. Press onto 

bottom of 13x9-inch pan. Refrigerate while preparing filling.  

BEAT cream cheese, sugar and vanilla in large bowl with mixer until blended. Gently 

stir in COOL WHIP and chopped cookies; spread onto crust.  

REFRIGERATE 4 hours or until firm 


